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BY E-MAIL 

 

September 25, 2018 
 
Scott Stoll 
Aird & Berlis LLP 
Brookfield Place 
181 Bay Street, Suite 1800 
Toronto, ON M5J 2T9 
sstoll@airdberlis.com 
 
Dear Mr. Stoll: 
 
Re: Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation (ETPL) 

  Application for Rates 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2017-0038 
 
The OEB is in receipt of ETPL’s request on September 24, 2018 for an extension to 
the September 26, 2018 date for filing of a settlement proposal, pursuant to 
Procedural Order No. 1. ETPL has requested a revised date of October 5, 2018. 
 
ETPL indicated that it had canvassed intervenors and there were no objections to 
ETPL’s request. The OEB approves an extension for filing of the settlement proposal 
by October 5, 2018.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
 
c: Graig Pettit, Vice President & General Manager, ETPL 
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